
Welcome to our Feel Good Friday assembly.

Enjoy the music while we wait for the classes to join.

Please mute your microphone while you wait.

Click to add text
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Can you 
spot the 10
Meerkats
hidden in
this picture?



Message from Mrs McGonigle

Dear Parent/ Carer,

This week welcomed the start of SATs Test week for our Year 2 children and they have taken it in their stride. As always, it is with great pride that 
I write about the achievements of your children and the lengths that staff go to in order to offer your children the very best and most exciting 
learning experiences! This term has been packed full of irresistible learning. The school has been buzzing and I hope the enthusiasm I have seen 
around the school has been shared with you at home as well. We are really looking forward to marking the Platinum Jubilee by engaging in 
many wonderful and exciting activities.

 We are hosting a ‘Jubilee picnic in the park’ at Middleton on Thursday 26 May.

 Disco on the playground after lunch with different music from 7 different decades – with an in-school Jubilee Disco DJ

 All children in KS1 and KS2 are learning the Commonwealth song ‘SING’ by Gary Barlow, we will record them singing and put on website

 Children and staff to wear red, white and blue. Every child to contribute to designing a part of bunting running through the school corridors 
from EYFS to Year 6 – to join up through the school. The trees in the sensory garden will be decorated in Jubilee memorabilia/ bunting, and 
around the outside of the area fencing.

 All children in school will have a special Jubilee lunch in school and a special Jubilee cupcake provided by school.

Curriculum learning topics: Year 1 and Year 2 - Toys and technology (Toys and Tech from 7 decades of reign, such as Lego and other retro items)

Curriculum learning topics: Year 3 and Year 4 - Platinum People – Those who were significant during the 7 decades of reign.

Curriculum learning topics: Year 5 and Year 6 - Extraordinary Events - from the 7 decades of reign.

We continue to pray for all those families engaged in or threatened by war or conflict anywhere in the world.

Have a wonderful weekend and whatever you do, be kind.

Best wishes, Mrs McGonigle and Mr Fry --- Proud to serve the local community.

From the Headteacher’s Office…

Message from Mrs McGonigle and Mr Fry

Half Term: Monday 30 May – Monday 6 June
Jubilee Picnic in the Park – Thursday 26 May
Wednesday 25 May: Year 4 swimming @ AM

Dates & Events for the Diary



IMPORTANT INFORMATION

Applying for free school meals is quick and simple to do using 
the online application form at

Click Here

Medication

If your child requires 
prescribed medication 

during the school day, you 
must complete a 
Medication form.

Injuries
(outside of school)

If your child has an injury, 
such as a broken bone, 

please do let us know as 
soon as possible. We will 
need to put a care plan in 
place before they return 

to school.

Illness/Other 
Absences

If your child is ill, 
please email or call the 
school office on 01733 

262696 and select 
option 1 to leave a 

message. The absence 
line is available 24/7.

It is essential that we have 
up to date records for 
every child in school, 

particularly home address, 
email and mobile phone 

numbers. If you have 
moved or changed phone 

numbers, please call 01733 
262696 or email 

office@mps.pkat.co.uk

PUPIL DETAILS

FREE SCHOOL MEALS

Healthy snacks & water 
bottles

Children can bring in a 
healthy snack to have 

at break time. This MUST 
NOT be chocolate or nuts –

we are a nut free school.
Children must bring in a 

named water bottle.

We have introduced a new system for minor head 
bumps/ injuries. Instead of calling parents,
we are contacting parents/ carers via email when a child 
has a minor bump to the head. This system occurs 
successfully in other schools and does not expect 
parents to 'drop everything' to come into school if our 
qualified First Aiders have assessed them.

Head Injuries

http://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals


Covid 19 Information

 As you may be aware, the NHS COVID-19 symptoms in adults and symptoms in children have been 
updated. Adults and children who have symptoms of a respiratory infection, including COVID-19, should 
follow the UKHSA guidance.

 Children and young people who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at home and avoid 
contact with other people, where they can. They can go back to school, college or childcare and 
resume normal activities when they no longer have a high temperature, and they are well enough to 
attend.

Testing

 Some individuals may choose to test, either with residual free testing kits or via test kits purchased from 
pharmacies

 • Children and young people with a positive test should stay at home and avoid contact with others for 3 
days. They can return to education after 3 days provided they have no high temperature and feel well

 • Adults who test positive should stay at home and avoid contact with others for 5 days. They can return 
to the workplace after 5 days provided they have no high temperature and feel well

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/symptoms/main-symptoms/?utm_source=07%20April%202022%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/symptoms/coronavirus-in-children/?utm_source=07%20April%202022%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/people-with-symptoms-of-a-respiratory-infection-including-covid-19






Fostering in Cambridgeshire and Peterborough
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Class Champions
EYFS and Lower School

Noa
3ET

Reagan & 
Chris
3OW

Learning with our head, heart and hands

Andrea
2RT/PO

Noah SD
2KB

Andre
3OW

Amiyah
3ET

Aaron
2RT/PO

Dorian 
Ladybirds 

Diana

Robins

Majesty
Owls

Reon
Butterflies 



Class Champions 
Upper School

Learning with our head, heart and hands

Fabian

4NB

Natalia

4NB

Violet
4CP

Takara
5AA

Rheanna
5AA

Yahe
5AH/MS

James
4CP

Amelia
Y6

Cezar
Y6

Botaa
Y6

Johnny
Y6



Jubilee Celebrations – Thursday 26 May

Picnic – Disco - Cupcakes – Jubilee Activities

Wear red, white and blue, crowns, hats, hair accessories etc.



If your child achieves a 'Personal Best' out of school, 
please email a photo to office@mps.pkat.co.uk so we 
can share their wonderful achievements on this page 
every week.

Noah in Year 3 took part in a football
tournament and won this medal.

More fantastic artwork by 
Arjannya in year 6

First time wakeboarding 
(Year 6)

Wake-boarding

#HealthyselfieHolly (Robins) competed in her first 
gymnastics competition on Saturday. 

Picking up a Silver and 2 Bronze medals. 
Very proud of her

mailto:office@ravensthorpe.peterborough.sch.uk


EX-Middleton pupil 
success

La-tesha
received gold in her 
category for point fighting 
And gold in a category for 
continuous in the 
European Championships . 
She fights for GB top 
Fighters team
- WOW! Well done!

If there are other 
Ex-Middleton pupil 

successes, please let us 
know...



Sports this week

Mr
Nicholls completed the Rat Race 

at Burghley near Stamford last 
weekend - 20 miles and 200 

obstacles!

After the SATs it was 

great to take the Year 6 

pupils out for a big 

game of Kingball!

A good warm up for the 
NFL flag tournament in a 
couple of weeks against 
Sacred Heart Primary 
School

Paralympian – Sam Ruddock –
joined us for a fantastic 
assembly last week!

#Healthy
selfie



Heart dissection
Year 6

Mrs Hatton from Jack Hunt lead a heart dissection 
with the year 6s – linked to their topic of 'That's Life.



Theme – fur and feathers
On Tapestry, our online journal, the 

staff, children and families have been 
sending in pictures of their family pets.



Some of the teachers brought their pets 
into school too...

Mrs Hudson brought in her tortoise, Fang.

We collected 
dandelion 

flowers and 
leaves for 

Fang to eat.

Fang has a 
hard shell to 
protect her 
soft body.



We looked carefully and 
noticed Fang's colours, 

shapes and patterns, then 
we drew pictures of her.

Mrs Hudson 
showed us 

how to safely 
stroke the top 

of Fangs 
head.

We washed Fang with 
tissues and water, 

then we gently 
rubbed oils over her 

shell.



Miss Day brought in four kittens.
Miss Day 

brought in three 
boy kittens and 
one girl kitten.

The kittens are 
grey and white and 

very fluffy. They 
are all the same 

apart from the girl, 
which had a white 

face.

After we had sanitised our 
hands, Miss Day let us 

stroke the kittens. They 
were warm and soft.

At the moment, the kittens 
have milk from their 

mummy, but next week they 
will be big enough to try 

some cat food.

We learnt that kittens 
are baby cats. Miss 

Days' kittens are just 
four weeks old.



A song all about pets...

We have enjoyed singing this 
song and learning the signs for 

the different animals too.

cat

lion

bird

dogfish

mouse



🎨

👩🏼‍🎨



Minerva's 
School 

Uniform 
Reminder

Click to add text

I love to see you all looking smart. Please wear 
your school uniform everyday unless you are doing 
P.E. You should wear a white top, red jumper or 
cardigan and grey or black trousers, pinafore or skirt. 
Please wear black shoes or black trainers without 
logos.

On PE days, you should wear black shorts, joggers or 
leggings and a plain t-shirt.



Birthdays this week

Happy Birthday from everyone at Middleton!

Adhi
5

Faith-Marie
9

Natalie
8

Samuel
10

Darcy
5

Martin
8

Mrs Tomlin

Meisons
9

Holly
9

Michelle
10



Feelgood Friday Assemblies 
are moving to a new time.

From Friday 10th June, we will 
be celebrating the past week 
together at 9.10am.

Feelgood Friday is moving to a new time!

From Friday June 10, we will be joinng 
together to celebrate the past week in 
school at 9.10am.



Celebrate 
everything you 
have achieved 

this week.

You are all 
AMAZING!

Kool & The Gang - Celebration 
(Official Music Video) -YouTube

Heather Small - Proud (Official 
video) -YouTube

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3GwjfUFyY6M
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OygsHbM1UCw

